TRDMA 4 March 2015 minutes

Present:

Gregg Stoddard

Stacy Snyder

Michael Marx

Chris Waigl

A.J. Sutton

Abbie West

Edie Forest

Shaynee Traska

Matt Hall

Amanda Brooks

Tom Lesatz

Jessica Hendricks

Ryne Olson

Stan Gunter

Derrick Satterfeld

Liz Fabian

Rob Fabian

Chase Tingle

Jr Dog Musher Assoc rep = Andy Wobbatte

Jr Dog Musher Assoc rep = Matt Shawcroft

The meeting was called to order by Stacy at 7:03 pm.

Two Rivers 200 has been cancelled. No discussion followed.

March 28 Vallley Funaly:

The Junior Dog Musher's Association are invited to the Valley Funale. The two representaives for the Jr Dog Mushers Association asked about the race classifications. They should bring about 20 Jr racers. They will gladly participate in the 10 mile and a 20 mile race.

1 or 2 dog is to be a done on the small short mile loop.

2 or 3 dog up 3 to 4 mile on same short course, just extended

4 dog upward participate in the 10 or 20 mile

It was explained that our trails are laid out with markers, not snow fences. Pre-tours of the course via snowmachine for new kids is looked for.

Sponsor thank-you's: Plaques @ \$75 each to be given to sponsors in leue of not getting the full promotional benefit; going to Cold Spot, Golden Heart Vet. Some discussion was to give this year's sponsors a discount on next years sponsorship. Bib sponsors can still get names on bibs. Sign up is open until the 40 bibs are filled.

Gaming Permit:

Gaming permit has arrived in print form. This will allow us to start selling pull-tabs for revenue generation. Vendors will be looked for going forward.

Volunteer coordinator report:

Discussion about race coordination for Valley Funale. The informality of the event does not require exact detailed race management. The race interweaves with a lot of events. \$5 for members and kids. \$10 for non-members.

Treasurer's report:

There is \$1284.14 (which includes the - \$680 to bibs) in business account after refunds. There is \$1805.19 in PayPal account.

There is \$248.95 in PayPal account.

Total TRDMA Funds \$3338.28

Some dicussion about how the funds are being spent. Members are wanting to see the transparency of the monies spent. Much of the documentation is still on paper and not yet in digital form.

Club snowmachine, was peditioned for and a brand new one was put into use this season. This machine was totaled in the preparation of the Solstice Race. The Bourough will not replace it due liability reasons.

Board elections will be in May. Presentations will be made for open Board Positions in April meeting. Ryne Olsen expressed interest in helping with the club's accounting.

New logo has been made by Raven Screens. Mugs, stickers, patches (@ 3.50 and \$5 if mailed,) and maybe hoodies are to be produced.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15. The next meeting is scheduled for 1 April at 7 pm at the Two Rivers Lodge.